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This biill woud be a small but important step in restoring natural, clean and healthy 

streams in Oregon. 

 

The main cause of the decreased fish runs in the Lower Deschutes Rriver is the 

terrible water quality in the Crooked River.  Efforts to restore riparian areas along the 

upper Crooked River have been hampered by ODFW and other state agencies.  This 

legislation may help show these agencies the critical importance of beavers to 

restore the streams for beavers, fish and endangered mussels as weil clean, cool 

water. 

 

Your support of NGO organizations doing riparian restoration work would be greatly 

appreciated. 

 


